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EMT, AEMT training  
 

Vitruvian Health, formerly Hamilton Health Care System, continues to provide Emergency Medical 
Technician (EMT) and Advanced Emergency Medical Technician (AEMT) training at Hamilton University 
Base, 1275 Elkwood Drive. AEMT classes begin Sept. 3, and EMT classes begin Nov. 4. Courses are shift-
friendly. All students are required to pass the course and the National Registry practical and written 
exam to become certified. Enrollment is open for these programs. To learn more, call 706-278-9211, ext. 
103 or email rgoodwin@hhcs.org.  
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